Reference: FS393799373
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 21/3107/FUL
Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning
permission 18/3642/0OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new
buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing
buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Veronica Congdon

Address: 81 South Worple Way East Sheen London SW14 8NG
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: What got through Outline Planning was already against some 260 local people's wishes, Only the Hospital
came out for the development, as they would as the sale of the land is presumably funding the school...The developers
will of course push that to the limit, just as they are doing with the Brewery where they have also doubled the density since
the first planning brief devised by LBRUT and paid for by our good selves through Council Tax ( ie developers flagrantly
exceeding outline brief)

There are to date 105 objections from local residents on this application which the developer has now submitted as a
planning application for an increase in the number of units from 83 to 109 including an additional storey to accommodate
such.

This is clearly overdevelopment on ground of:

1 transport/ vehicular access/parking with compromised access via Queens rd or narrow access off White Hart Lane

2 density

3 height- it is bound to overshadow and cause overlooking to neighbouring houses

4 consequent loss of greenery and biodiversity

With this number of objections IF LBRUT are mindful to approve it must go to committee, sothat we as residents can make
representation.



